ViV ater Wistrict

P O Box 329
Mayfield, KY 42066
(270) 247-4667

June 25, 2025

Linda Bridwell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Case No. 2025-00060
Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Graves County Water District has received the Commission Staff's Second Request for
Information and is working diligently to comply with the request by the stated deadline of
July 2,2025. However, numerous employees of the Mayfield Electric and Water Systems
are scheduled to be out of the office on vacation this week and next week making it
virtually impossible for Graves District to compile the information in time to completely
fulfill the requirements of the request. We anticipate that we will likely be able to provide
complete and accurate responses to all of Commission Staffs questions within 2 weeks
of the scheduled due date of July 2, 2025 or by July 16, 2025.

May we be permitted an extension until July 16, 2025 to submit the Responses to
Commission Staff's Second Request for Information?

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

R. Brent Shultz

Water/Wastewater & Metering/GIS Operations Manager
Mayfield Electric & Water/Graves County Water District
301 East Broadway

Mayfield, KY 42066
270-247-4661 Ext 111




